
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

City of Mayville 

 

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the City of Mayville will hold a public hearing at the 

Mayville City Hall Building, located at 15 South School Street, Mayville, WI 53050, on 

Tuesday June 6, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. The hearing will consider the conclusions and 

recommendations of a Wastewater Facility Plan that has been prepared on behalf of the 

City. 

 

The Wastewater Facility Plan recommends that the City upgrade the wastewater treatment 

facility to address needed repairs and maintain compliance with the wastewater discharge 

permit issued to the City by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources.  The City is 

planning to finance the proposed project through a low interest loan provided by the 

Wisconsin DNR Clean Water Fund Program. 

 

The public hearing will include a discussion of the wastewater facility planning process, 

treatment alternatives, proposed upgrades and repairs, and the financial impact of the 

proposed improvements to the community. At this hearing, questions regarding the 

Wastewater Facility Plan will be answered and public comments will be accepted for 

consideration and submission to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources. 

 

A copy of the Wastewater Facility Plan will be available for public review with the Director 

of Utilities at the Mayville Wastewater Treatment Facility, located at 400 Kekoskee Street, 

Mayville, WI 53050 between the hours of 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. beginning May 25, 2023. 

 

Written comments regarding the subject project will be accepted by MSA Professional 

Services, Inc., 1702 Pankratz Street, Madison, WI 53704 until June 20, 2023.  Please send 

comments with Attention to Steven Sell, P.E. 

 

Dated this 10th day of May 2023. 

 

City of Mayville 

Courtney Steger, Director of Utilities 

 

 

Publish: 05/25/2023 

  06/01/2023 


